November 13, 2009

It is my pleasure to recommend the aerial acrobatic performances of the Murcia
Family.

During the summer of 2009, Miami Seaquarium included the ‘Pirates of the
Colombian Caribbean’ high-wire show as a part of the park’s daily summer show
schedule. The thrilling aerial acrobatic performances in this show were a favorite
with guests during the park’s busy summer season.

We found Victoria, Walter and the entire Murcia family to be extremely
professional. Their long history and expertise in the entertainment industry
together with their professionalism and personality made them a pleasure to
have at the park this past summer.

| am happy to recommend the services of the Murcia family and the ‘Pirates of
the Colombian Caribbean’ high-wire show.

Should you have any questions or need anything further, please feel free to
contact me.

Sincerely,

Eric A. Eimstad
Vice President
Sales and Marketing



